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On Jan. 24, 2019, the Professional Services Council published an article authored by Williams Mullen 

attorney Kevin Pomfret on selling UAS services to the federal government.

"Drones are expected to provide a number of new opportunities to sell services to the 

federal government. Many of these services will include collecting, processing and 

licensing various types of data for civilian government agencies. While the opportunities 

will be significant, federal contractors will need to comply with the complex legal 

framework associated with drones and data collection."
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